
ALL PHILHEALTH REGIONAL OFFICES 
AND BRANCHES

The Corporation has issued an IMMEDIATE AND INDEFINITE 
suspension  order to  BANCNET from collecting premium 
contribution payments from the Employed Sector using its eGov 
facility under the PhilHealth ePay scheme pursuant to PhilHealth 
Collecting Agents Accreditation Committee (PCA AccreCom) 
Resolution No. 05, s-2013.

Employers are advised to halt premium payments using the BancNet 
eGov facility.  Likewise, enrolment to this facility by prospective 
employers must be put on hold until all technical problems are 
resolved. 

All PROs and branches were instructed to guide employers to avail of 
other payment modes to ensure continuity of premium collections.

Should there be any clarifications or inquiries, please contact 
immediately the Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239 or (02) 
441-7444 ext. 7460-62
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